
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday January 11th 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone! It's definitely getting colder out here in Banham, we are starting to see 

some ice and potentially snow next week. Please consider sending students in with hats, gloves 

and scarves where possible! 

This week has ben the first full week back and learning has picked back up to full speed. Semi-

formal are learning about Space this term and have made some brilliant decorations for their 

classrooms, well done all! 

Amber and Mark have been busy getting everyone involved in protecting animals and plants in 

the cold weather, thank you to everyone who has supported our outdoor educators. 

Shakespeare will be hosting a hot chocolate morning and asking for donations for their trip to 

Amsterdam in the summer - more information to follow on this soon... 

 

Student Stars; 

Oliver in Ahlberg Class for putting his feet and hands in the swimming pool, when he was really 

afraid to go swimming or go near the water. Well done for starting overcome your anxieties 

Oliver! 

Luca V in Kinney for being regulated throughout the week, for being resilient and staying in class 

even when he thought the lesson was challenging and for completing Reading Plus 

independently for the first time. 

Ziggy S in Kerr for going on the class walk to Banham shop for the first time with support from 

Karen, one of the Kerr Teaching Assistants. 

Jack and Mason for being amazing helpers in horticulture again this week, they're helping Mark 

fantastically. 

Shamis, Leo, Noah and Taylor for beginning their transitions into their Acorn Park school 

journeys. 

Ruby S for singing Happy Birthday to one of our lovely TA's Kayleigh and stopping to ask her 

name halfway through! 
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Staff Stars; 
Kinney class team for being flexible and for supporting other classes with the same enthusiasm 
and professionalism as well as Kirstie A for commitment, resilience and support classes in 
Mozart building. 
Rebecca D and Amy O'K for being fantastic supports across multiple classes this week. 
Rosen class team for supporting each other fantastically through every challenge this week! 
Rhys Carter for being super positive and consistent and bringing the fun to learning for Milne 
class. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend all! 


